
 

 

 
20th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

School Trips Survey 
 
As a school, we very much believe in the value of first-hand experiences for children to enrich their 
learning in class.  
 
We usually have a programme of school trips that are linked to the aspects of learning taking place 
in class, and also supplement this with visitors to school too. 
 
Last year, we returned to holding a residential visit in Year 6 following the pandemic. This year, we 
would like to hold this again, and extend this further – to a programme of day trips and a Year 4 
Residential Trip to Burwell House. 
 
Of course, we understand that we are all living in a time where the cost of living is adding 
pressures to our daily lives and as such, we would like to hear your thoughts on this, in relation to 
trip planning.  
 
Please can you complete a short survey for us, so that we can take your views into account as we 
plan ahead for the year. The survey can be found here: Year 4 Survey 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEAH1SNLsUNlAkeYeiAWi-OBUOExOUlQxNUtSSDNLM1E2S0RMOVJPS1RSUS4u

